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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Due to an increase in the prevalence of Covid 19 in the local 

area we are returning to using ‘bubbles’ in school.  

 

The bubbles will be organised in the following way: 

 

Bubble 1: Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 (Lower School 

Bubble) 

 

Bubble 2: Year 3 and Year 4 

 

Bubble 3: Year 5 and Year 6 

 

The following precautions will be put into place to compliment the 

bubbles: 

 

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will return to eating in their class-

rooms. 

Children will return to using specific ‘bubble toilets.’ 

Staffing will be moved around where necessary to restrict move-

ment between bubbles as much as possible.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for  wearing 

face masks on the school site and for their understanding with 

nativity plays moving ‘on line.’  

 

Thank you for your support with this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

James Edwards  

 

Mr J Edwards 

Headteacher  

We will be closing for Christmas holidays at 

1.30pm on Friday 17 December 2021.   

Please collect your child 

from the usual place.  

CHRISTMAS TERM 

NOTICE BOARD 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

15 December 2021ip 

We  will be holding a Mufti day in 

aid of Save the Children, on 

Wednesday 15 December 2021, to 

coincide with the Christmas lunch.  

We are asking children to wear their 

Christmas jumpers and bring a 

gold/silver coin as a contribution. 



A Pen Licence was awarded 

to Denas A, Eleni W, Chloe 

S in Red class and Dylan S in 

Blue class this week….well 
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This week’s Attendance Awards         

 
KS1   -  Red Class      96.49% 

KS2   -  Green Class 94.46% 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER—15 DECEMBER 2021 

The children will be having their Christmas dinner 

on 15 December 2021,  please ensure that their 

choice of meal has been recorded on the school 

grid. 

The Children enjoyed their lunch 

in celebration of the Jewish 

Festival of Light on the 29 

November 2021. 

Hanukkah  

£££ 
If anyone is still experiencing problems 

logging into School Money, please 

come to the office so that we can help 

you through it. 



HOUGHTON REGIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

If your child was born between 01/09/17 and 31/08/18 parents/

carers can now make a Starting School 2022 application online via 

the CBC website at:https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/

school_admissions or via a paper application.  The deadline for 

applying is  15 January 2022.  

STARTING SCHOOL 

NOTICE BOARD 

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions

